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At our AGM last month our new committee was elected; 
Jo Sutcliffe President, Di Napier Vice President, Cheryl Chambers 
Treasurer, Neal Bertram Secretary, Anna Tate, Simon Howe and Nicol 
Wright committee members. The committee has confirmed that Cheryl, 
Jo and Neal will be the coaching team for the next 12 months and that 
Simon will take on the role as Club Captain. Di will continue as our 
Member Protection Officer. 
 
The interclub results over the last few months are in and Phoenix has 
had a very respectable result at every event, currently in second place 
for the winter series. Well done to everyone involved.  
 
Check out the Club website for photos and links to the results and Club 
records 
 
We are looking ahead to the relay meet being held on 12th September, 
all swimmers are able to swim 5 relays. To enter please deposit $25 
into the clubs account and email us to confirm. Entries close 24/08. 
Should be a great day!! 
 
Our First Birthday dinner is fast approaching on the 28th of August 7.30 
pm at the Mosaic Hotel, West Lakes. It’s sure to be a fun night.  
 
A reminder that Phoenix are running three swim sessions a week at 
Immanuel pool- Saturday 10.30 am, Monday and Wednesday at 7 pm. 
Swim passes are available from the coach at the session – we prefer no 

cash      . 


